
PBS Kids
Read Alongs

Read along with some of your child's

favorite books on YouTube!

F U N  F R I D A Y



Read and Engage
A captivating reading of
the book
Pictures of each page 
Questions you and your
child can answer to
engage with the book

In each video, you will experience:

Swipe to see some of the
books you can listen to!



The Gruffalo
By: Julia Donaldson and Axel Scheffler

Listen to Michelle Obama
read The Gruffalo, a fun
book that uses rhymes to
tell the story of a little
mouse's journey through
the woods.



I Am Harriet Tubman
By: Brad Meltzer

Listen to Brad Meltzer read
his book on the amazing
story of Harriet Tubman.
You can use this book to
talk about the inspiring
people who have fought
against racial injustices.

BONUS: See Brad Melzter's whole series on historical
figures: Xavier Riddle and the Secret Museum!



Last Stop on
Market Street

Written by: Matt De La Pena
Illustrated by: Christian Robinson

Listen to illustrator
Christian Robinson tell
the story of little CJ and
his grandmother on their
bus ride home from
church.


